
The humanity of this program is that once the coats are delivered to the 
schools the principals, teachers, school nurses, social worker, and guidance 
counselors contact the parent/guardian of the child in desperate need of 
warm fitting outerwear. 

The parent/guardian stops into the school to pick up the new coat. The child 
returns the next day with  a winter coat in their proper size, suited for our Ohio 
winter weather. 

The child's dignity remains intact, and the student's health isn't at risk because 
our Ohio community came together and simply said yes.

Our voiceless, invisible children need us to hear and see them and respond 
with humanity.


